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We had a good start to school with respect to technology. For the first time, 
the student chromebooks at the high school were passed out the Thursday 
and Friday prior to start of school. We will be doing this in future school 
years as it was quite successful and let to better start on Monday. We had 
a Google trainer from ESC 9 come and provide Google staff development 
training on Aug. 14th. With the changes to Google Classroom, it was 
beneficial to our teachers to have it and I look forward to future trainings 
from ESC9 to our staff. Our district wifi software was upgraded over the 
Labor Day weekend to the current version of that software and Windows 
updates installed on our servers.  iOS 11.4.1 and OSX 10.13.6 have been 
released for Apple devices. Google Chromebook OS version 68 has been 
released and pushed out to the student chromebooks as well. 
 


